
President’s Labor Day Message 

 

Dear Members 

 

Labor Day is coming up, and sadly, it brings the end to summer, but more 

importantly, it is the day we celebrate the workers of America. 

 

Those of us who get up each day and provide products and services for each other 

and do so to ensure a decent life for our families 

 

The officers and the board appreciate each one of you who, during your job, provide 

safety and security to those you interact with. However, very few realize what you 

have done for them. 

 

When nothing happens, you have had a good day, and when needed, you are there, 

taking great personal risks to protect others. 

 

You can be assured that those of us charged with represenƟng you work daily to 

ensure you are as safe as possible and get the wages and benefits you deserve. 

 

Many of you will be working on this holiday while many are not, as your jobs are 

24/7. 

 

We will conƟnue to work for you, and when you need us, we WILL be there. 

 

Chip 


